
Thank you for your interest in helping 
those in need during the holidays.

Although registration to shop for a 
specific family has ended, there are 
still ways you can help, including 
purchasing toys for our “shopping 
mall” and making holiday breakfast 
bags.

For more information, please call 
Heather Johnston, Director of Donor 
Relations, at 978-927-1561 x 118.  


